VILLE DE MONTREAL
CABINET DU MAIRE May 25, 1967

Mie: Cruz Caldas
Rua Barao de Nova Sintra, 491

Porto
Portugal

Pedar Mr. Caldas®

The Canada Council has tranfered your letter
concerning the Fourth International Salon of Cartoons to our atten-

tion for handling.

Enclosed please find a catalogue and an entry
formula for the 1967 competition.

As you will notice, it is too late for this year
but we are keeping your address on file and will be pleased to invite
you tothe Salon which will likely be held again next year.

Thanking you for your interest.

Singerely,

//j: "~ Paul Leduc
For the Official City Greeter

| and Cultural Affairs Officer

/mm
Enclosure
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